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            Dear Parents and Carers 

     Today’s newsletter arrives for you on NATIONAL TEACHING ASSISTANT 

 DAY– we showed our appreciation with a sweet treat for those staff which included all 

support staff, including the site and office team. We really appreciate them and the huge 

impact they make on the children of the school but also its smooth running. We would 

all be totally lost without them, so THANK YOU to every single one of them. 

 

This week I would like to highlight to you our MOBILE PHONE POLICY. It aims to 

promote, and set an example for, safe and responsible phone use, set clear guidelines for 

the use of mobile phones for pupils, staff, parents and volunteers and to support the 

school’s other policies, especially those related to child protection and behaviour. It also 

aims to address some of the challenges posed by mobile phones in school, such as: risks 

to child protection, data protection issues, potential for lesson disruption and risk of 

theft, loss, or damage. Please may all parents have a read, particularly regarding the 

sections covering USE OF MOBILE PHONES BY PUPILS and USE OF MOBILE 

PHONES BY PARENTS AND VISITORS. We do not allow parents to be using 

their phones on the school site. This is both for safeguarding purposes and also to 

ensure your children have your full attention at all times. You can find the full policy 

HERE. 

 

As you know, last week we supported JEANS FOR GENES DAY in school. I am 

pleased to announce that this event raised £176.75; this will go directly to the charity to 

support their ambition that every individual, and their families, can access the right 

support at times when it’s needed most. Thank you for your support of this event. 

 

Please don’t forget that as part of our development of PLAY across our school, we are 

starting to look for DONATIONS of LOOSE PARTS for the children to use when 

playing. Loose parts lend themselves to a blurring of distinctions between learning and 

playing, allowing children to experiment, enjoy and find out things for themselves. We 

are looking for items such as logs, pebbles, barrels, bark, tarpaulins, crates, buckets and 

much, much more. Please see the more comprehensive list further on in this newsletter. 

If you can help, please bring these in to the school office. Thank you to the parents who 

have already dropped some off. 

 

Unfortunately we have some parents who are choosing to use the two DISABLED 

PARKING BAYS at the front of the school when they do not need them or are not 

displaying a valid permit. Whilst the car park is not our land, as a school we do not 

expect our community to misuse these bays and also not to verbally abuse others when 

they are challenged regarding their use. We have a number of parents / carers who 

NEED these bays. Please respect this in the future. 

 

Please don’t forget, from Monday we are supporting the MK FOOD BANK with their 

HARVEST APPEAL. We will be collecting donations of tinned food, rice, cereals, 

soup and even loo rolls. The full list can be found further on in the newsletter. Thanks in 

advance for supporting this great cause. Please leave these in the main foyer.  

 

Finally this week, if you are looking for something to do over the Xmas/New Year 

period, you won’t go wrong in going to see  JACK AND THE BEANSTALK 

PANTOMIME at the Venue MK, Walton High. If you look closely you may also see 

some of our parents performing! Please see the flyer further on in this newsletter. 

 

     Have a smashing weekend and enjoy your family time together. 

            Mr Gray 
 

 

 

 Our weekly attendance 

trophy winners were… 

 

EYFS/KS1  

Minnows 
who achieved 

100% 
 

KS2 

Hogweed 

and Bracken 
who achieved 

99.3% 
 

  

 

Our HOME 

LEARNING 

email address 

is: 

homework@

longmeadow.

milton-

keynes.sch.uk

https://longmeadow.milton-keynes.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Mobile-Phone-Policy.pdf
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.longviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2012/05/school-attendance1.jpg&imgrefurl=http://lebw.dromieh.top/c/attendance-register-clip-art/&h=387&w=500&tbnid=8CvpB7BXe67T1M:&docid=myY-rmYfGWjb_M&ei=2eTzVrqF


 

Long Meadow Legends 

Tadpoles - Nina for impressing us all with her confidence 

Minnows - Riley for using fantastic vocabulary to explain his codes in 

drawing club 

Pondskaters - Awadhya for coming in beautifully this week 

Sticklebacks - Aadvik for amazing focus in all his learning 

Newts - Isaac for building a relationship with the Year 2 team 

Frogs - Eden for excellent focus in maths 

Bracken - Tilly for improved focus and attention to her presentation 

Hogweed - Grace for fantastic perseverance and effort 

Foxgloves - Alice for being on fire this week! 

Hawthorn - Amy for always putting 100% effort into her learning 

Ferns - Adnan for an amazing and confident start to LMS 

Thistles - Luca for showing increased resilience 

Brambles - Ife for producing some excellent work this week 

Teasels - Jonathan for always giving 100% in all of his learning 
 

Congratulations to the following children for achieving a  

Doodle streak this week: 

Diana M for her 50 day maths streak; Nathaniel G for his 250 day maths streak; Naidhrua M for 

her 365 English streak; Hrishikesh D, Ife B  & Nevaeh H for their 500 day maths; Nevaeh H for 

her 500 day English and Hal T & Isla-Rose H  for their 750 day maths streak! 

Well done! 
 

 

Sports Person of the Week 

 Logan S for being helpful, listening well and always being ready to learn 

#PROUD 



LMS Well-being 

Mental health and well-being hub 

Milton Keynes Council have launched an excellent web page with 

some amazing resources across a wide range of mental health and 

well-being issues. It covers children, parents and adults so follow the 

link below and take a look. 

https://www.mksendlocaloffer.co.uk/health-conditions-and-

disabilities/mental-health-and-wellbeing-hub 

 

LMS Safeguarding  

Countering Sextortion - National Cyber Security Centre  

Over the past few years there has been an evolution in online scamming. 

This relatively novel phenomena involves attempting to extort internet 

users by claiming to possess compromising recordings of said user. The 

user will be threatened with the release of alleged indecent material, 

which will only be avoided through paying a ransom via bitcoin. The 

emails can be highly convincing, written in language designed to convince 

the recipient that the perpetrator has an advanced command of 

computers, persuading the recipient of the credibility of the threat. This 

form of scamming can be highly successful, relative to other more easily 

detected scams. To find out more on what to do to prevent yourself 

becoming targeted, please follow the link below for advice from the 

National Cyber Security Centre on what to do. 

https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/guidance/sextortion-scams-how-to-

protect-yourself 

 

 

 







From 2nd October – 20th October 
























